
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Predicador 

REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF  

JUNE 2016 

 

The grace and blessing of God Almighty be with you. We send from 

here a fraternal embrace. 

By the grace and mercy of God in this month we are working on the 

work of our great King and continue every Sunday fulfilling his 

commandments, every Sunday we gather for worship, and we have 

had on our meetings new guests and new brethren, the church here is 

growing thanks to our Lord. 

This month I was with the brothers who meet in the sandbanks sector 

by sharing with them our preaching. 

I was also with the brothers who meet in San Juan visiting and helping. 

Wednesdays continue with the Bible studies and prayers. 

On Saturdays we have Bible studies with children and youth. 
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For the glory of God we have new students of the word God. 

Continue discipleship with new brethren. 

We ask for your prayers for our country to change things. 

We ask for your prayers for the church in our country so that Mr. us 

strength and we can move forward. 

I also ask your prayers for me and for my family so that the Lord will 

give us health to continue working in the Lord's work. 

Thank you dear brothers and sisters for your help and support. 

Your brother and Jose Gregorio Diaz Leal. 

                                         Goodness and mercy. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


